
LIFE - THE HARBOR, LLC 

September 27, 2023 

To Clerks Office, Public Service Commission: 

FILED 9/27/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05424-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

This cover letter is in reference to Docket No. 20230078, LIFE -THE HARBOR, LLC 
(WS975), noticed its customers on September 15, 2023, pursuant to Rule 25-30.039(3), 
Florida Administrative Code. A copy of the letter also follows this cover letter. 

Correspondence regarding this name change request should be directed to Wendy 
Henderson, 863-696-1194 at office@theharborwaterfrontresort.com. Once the name 
change is approved, we will update all contact information for this utility so that Wendy 
will receive all correspondence regarding the Public Service Commission. 

Best Regards, 

Brian Keller, Manager 
LIFE - THE HARBOR, LLC 

2840 West Bay Drive, #17 4 - Belleair Bluffs, FL 33770 - (727) 773-5858 

mailto:office@theharborwaterfrontresort.com


LIFE – THE HARBOR, LLC 

 

 

2840 West Bay Drive, #174 ~ Belleair Bluffs, FL  33770 ~ (727) 773-5858 
 

 

 

September 15, 2023 

 

 

Dear Harbor Water and Wastewater Customer: 

You are receiving this letter to inform you of an administrative oversight regarding a 
name change for Coastal Income Properties – The Harbor, LLC. 

Coastal Income Properties – The Harbor, LLC, dba, The Harbor, changed its name on 
January 6, 2021, to LIFE – The Harbor, LLC, dba The Harbor. The name change does 
not affect the services provided to you in any way and you will continue to make your 
payment payable to The Harbor, located at 10511 Monroe Court, Lake Wales, FL 33898. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or services the utility provides, feel free to 
contact Wendy Henderson, Park Manager at 863-696-1194. 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Brian Keller, Manager 
LIFE – THE HARBOR, LLC 

 




